
  

Question on Notice  
No. 656 

Asked on 24 May 2023 
 
Ms F Simpson asked Premier and Minister for the Olympic and Paralympic Games  
(Hon. A Palaszczuk)―  
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the Queensland Audit Office ‘Delivering shared corporate services in 
Queensland’ report (Report 3: 2018-19)—  
Will the Premier advise how the government’s current shared services arrangements 
compare with the recommendations of the report? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
With reference to the Delivering shared corporate services in Queensland report (Report 3: 
2018-19), progress against recommendations is reported by the Queensland Audit Office, 
most recently in its 2022 Status of Auditor-Generals recommendations’ report (Report 4: 
2022-23) which was tabled in the Legislative Assembly on 31 October 2022 and is 
available at 
https://documents.parliament.qld.gov.au/tp/2022/5722T1787-09B6.pdf (Refer to pages 
39-42). 
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